
CITY OF NEENAH 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the City 
of Neenah to consider a Special Use Permit request by Trinity Lutheran Church 
to consider a building addition and parking lot expansion on property located at 
407 Oak Street, Neenah, Wisconsin. 
  
The property for which the Special Use Permit is requested is legally described 
as follows: 
 
Plat of Winnebago Rapids Lots 1, 2, 3, 4, East 15 feet of Lot 5, 20, 21, 22, 23, 
and 24 part of Block P, City of Neenah, Winnebago County, State of Wisconsin.   
 
 
 Plan Commission Informal Hearing      Tuesday, July 11, 2023 
 Council Chambers                                                4:15 P.M. 
                                                       
    
 Council Formal Hearing        Wednesday, July 19, 2023 
 Council Chambers                                          7:00 P.M. 
                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
Brad R. Schmidt, AICP                                          Charlotte Nagel 
Deputy Director        City Clerk 
Community Development                  Neenah, Wisconsin 
Neenah, Wisconsin                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
Publish:  July 7th and July 10th.    


